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Parma School District is putting a new filter system to save sprinkler heads.  The filter 

system costs about $11,000.00.  The amount we would save on sprinklers should pay 

back in about three to four years.  Our average cost per year is about $3,600. 

 

 

The bids are in for the boiler demolition and HVAC upgrades for the cafeteria and 

locker room at the high school.  If approved by the board the total cost for all three 

projects will be $111,000.00.  There was an alternate bid request with the boiler 

demolition to install a hot water storage tank.  I have recommended not accepting the 

alternate as I believe we can get it cheaper through another company. 

 

 

Tom Muir 


